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22 November 2017

By Email Only: response@hkex.com.hk

Hong Kong Exchanges and Clearing Limited
12th Floor, One International Finance Centre
1 Harbour View Street, Central
Hong Kong

Dear Sirs

Re: Consultation Paper on Proposed Changes to Documentary Requirements relating to Listed Issuers

and Other Minor Rule Amendments

About HKICS

The Hong Kong Institute of Chartered Secretaries (HKICS) is an independent professional institute

representing Chartered Secretaries as governance professionals in Hong Kong and Mainland China with

over 5,800 members and 3,200 students. HKICS originates from The Institute of Chartered Secretaries and

Administrators (ICSA) in the United Kingdom with 9 divisions and over 30,000 members and 10,000

students internationally. HKICS is also a Founder Member of Corporate Secretaries International

Association (CSIA), an international organisation comprising 14 national member organisations to

promote good governance globally.

HKICS Supports HKEX’s Proposals

HKICS supports the HKEX’s proposals (Proposals) contained under the Consultation Paper on Proposed

Changes To Documentary Requirements Relating To Listed Issuers And Other Minor Rule Amendments

(Consultation Paper). As identified under the Consultation Paper, the Proposals are to simplify

administrative procedures, reduce documents required to be submitted by directors and supervisors,

require public disclosures of information disclosed to Exchange, and codify existing HKEX practices. These

are sound reasons for the proposed changes.



3

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact Samantha Suen FCIS FCS(PE), Chief Executive,

HKICS or Mohan Datwani FCIS FCS(PE), Senior Director, and Head of Technical and Research, HKICS at

 or

Yours faithfully,

Ivan Tam FCIS FCS

President

The Hong Kong Institute of Chartered Secretaries




